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Call to Order
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting was held on Wednesday, January 10, 2024 at the front clubhouse.  Curt DeLong opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call was taken by Curt.  The board members present were Curt DeLong-Vice President, Luis Melendez-Secretary, Georgia Moffat-Treasurer, Roger Herbert-Director and Barry Verenini-Director.  James Irvine-President and Mary Santana Edge-Director was absent.

Approval of Minutes:
Secretary Melendez read the minutes from the monthly board meeting held on December 13, 2024.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the minutes as read, second for approval by Georgia. All in favor, motion carried.

Financial Report:
Georgia read Financial Report for December, 2023. All account balances were read. The total was $14,872.51.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the Financial Report as read, second for approval by Luis.  All in favor, motion carried.

Activity Report:
Georgia read the activity minutes from the January activity meeting.  A motion was made by Roger to accept the Activity Report as read, second for approval by Barry. All in favor, motion carried. 

New Business: 

· The new Newsletter editor is Luis.  Buying a printer to do the newsletter would be cheaper.  Committee to get prices for printer, paper and toner to be reviewed.
· Sunbiz completed 1/7/24.
· Credit Union changes 1/10/24.
· Town Hall is scheduled for 2/17/24.
· Supervisor of Election will be here to help with voting and mail in ballot registration.
· Farmer’s Market will be here on February 8, 2024.  Discussion about the name of the event.  It is more of a food giveaways then a farmer’s market.

A motion was by Roger to adjourn the meeting, second for approval by Curt.  All in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM.

Next meeting February 14, 2024 at 6:00 PM
